get fresh withus

David Archbold

Information and Communications Technology Authority
P.O. Box 2502

Grand Cayman KY1-1104
Cayman Islands

Dear David,
Re: Local Number Portability
We agree with the recent article in the news paper that businesses and people stay with

their current phone company because they don’t want to lose their phone numbers even if

the competitions rates are lower. We also agree that LNP will create more competition to
bring down rates.

We do not believe that the monthly rates for LNP are expensive because they will keep
overall rates down. We would like to see LNP rates introduced as soon as possible.

Yours truly,

Y/
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